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Standing Committee on Health and Community Wellbeing
ACT Legislative Assembly
 
 
Dear Sirs
 
I note the terms of reference as to abortion and make the following observations on
the terms of reference.
 

1. accessibility of abortion and reproductive choice for people in the ACT,
including abortion medication, and taking into consideration barriers for:

a. non-English speakers;

b. victims of domestic and family violence, including coercive control;

c. people with a disability;

d. young people and minors; and

e. other vulnerable demographics;

Are we to support the elimination of non-English speakers?  I fear you may get an
enthusiastic yes from some quarters you may not like… and the same may apply
for troublesome wives, disabled people etc. 

2. affordability of abortion and reproductive choice in the ACT, including:

a. access to bulk billing general practitioners;

b. indirect costs such as transport, leave from work, childcare; and

c. options for low-income patients;

Not sure it is very sensible for a government to seek to eliminate its future
taxpayers or subsidise their elimination.  I rather incline these days to the
opposite view as to who should be eliminated.  I suspect many voters would
choose to eliminate legislators and putative public servants ahead of children
(who are usually much more delightful and innocent).

3. legal protections for abortion rights in the ACT; including:

a. comparison with other Australian jurisdictions;








